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October 17, 2012 

 

TO: Dana Hitt 

       757 Carolyn Ave. 

       Columbus, OH 43224 

       Ph: 614-645-2395 

       dahitt@columbus.gov 

 

RE: Council Variance for 2621-2623 N. 4th Street 

       Application No.CV12-044 

 

Dear Mr. Hitt: 

 

This letter is to inform you that the University Area Commission voted to approve the 

request for a Council Variance to permit the continued use of the property located at 2621-

2623 N. Fourth Street as a two-family dwelling with two parking spaces in an R3 zone. 

 

The final vote was unanimous.  The request for Council Variance was approved. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 
Susan Keeny 
UAC Zoning Committee 
C:  (937) 479-0201 

 

 

 

 

 

*Correction from previously sent letter. 
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